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Fr. Justin Email: priest@athanasiusoca.org 

Parish Life October 7 - 15 

 Saturday, October 7 
•6pm Hierarchal Great Vespers w/Met. Nicholas at Panagia 
      (Holy Mother) Greek Orthodox Church 
•6:30pm Reader’s Vespers 
•No Confessions— Father will hear confessions Sunday, 9:15am 

     Sunday, October 8 
•9am Sunday School   
•10am Divine Liturgy  
•Fellowship Hour (Walther Team) 
•12:30pm Bread Ministry (Laura, Becca) 

     Monday, October 9  St. Tikhon of Moscow 
            
     Tuesday, October 10 

•6:30pm OCF (UK Campus) 

     Wednesday, October 11 
•6:30pm Vespers 
•7:20pm Christian Education Class:  “New Catechesis, Part 3”                 

     Thursday, October 12 
   

     Friday, October 13     
  
    Saturday, October 14 

•8:30am Garden Work Day 
•11am Telos Project Meeting 
•6:30pm Great Vespers 
•7:20pm Confessions 

     Sunday, October 15 
•9am Sunday School   
•10am Divine Liturgy  
•Fellowship Hour (Frangedakis team) 
•12:30pm Bread Ministry (Inessa, Tanya) 
•5pm Youth Group 

  

Sunday, October 8, 2017 
Today’s Readings:     2 Corinthians 9:6-11   Luke 7:11-16 

On Monday, the Church remembers St. Tikhon, Patriarch of 
Moscow and Enlightener of North America. In this photo, St. 

Tikhon is shown at a 1900 ecumenical gathering with two other 
Orthodox canonized saints, Hieromartyr John Kochurov (far 

left) and St. Sebastian Dabovich (center.)
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Thank  you  for  sharing  Divine  Liturgy  with  us  today!   Please  
participate at your comfort level. Greeters/Doorkeepers will be 
happy to answer your questions and provide service booklets  to 
help you follow the service.  Note:  Holy Communion is open to all 

  baptized Orthodox Christians who have observed the fasting
                        requirements, had recent confession, and are at peace with neighbors.  

tithe.ly makes giving easy.  For more information, 
visit www.tithe.ly  innovative church giving. 

Lifetouch Photography will be in the parish 
hall on Friday/Saturday, November 10 & 11 to 
take photographs for a new parish directory.  
Also, you will have the opportunity to order 
portrait greeting cards in time to share with 
family and friends for Christmas. 

Their new program includes a mobile directory and the directory can 
easily be updated.  Mary Cook has volunteered to coordinate this event 
and will soon be announcing how to signup for an appointment time.  
Each family photographed will receive a free 8x10 photograph.   

Our Telos Project Group  (focusing on the church's efforts to reach 20-
something adults) will meet this Saturday, the 14th, at 11am at the church. 
At noon, our local meeting will participate in a larger Telos Webinar.

Vespers  on  Wednesday  at  6:30pm.   Our  weekly  catechesis  will  follow  at 
7:20pm with Fr. Justin teaching from These Truths We Hold.  In part 3, he will 
walk through the structure of the church building itself, discuss the details of 
the interior of the church, and explain the rich symbolism of the worship that 
takes place inside the structure.  Everyone is welcome!

Date Lead  
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10/8 Silas / JP Laura W. 
Becca W.

Paul  
Frangedakis
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Wilson

Team IV 
Walther

Becca / 
Mandariah

Geoff 
Whiteman
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Jeff Hart Josh  
Lourie

Team I 
Frangedakis
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Ryan 
Winter

10/22 Jared / Silas Lisa P. 
Linda F.
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Werner
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Ryan 
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Wilson

Team III 
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Counters
for 10/8

Tray
Offerings

 tithe.ly
offerings

Month-to-Date
Offerings  

 Weekly Need
$3,330.00

 Rick Cook
Tim Powell

   10/01
$4,762.21

   10/01
$480.00

$5,242.21  Monthly Need
$14,432.00

 Special Projects Planned for our next Gardening Day 
1. Prepare ground and plant 8 redbud trees that a friend of our  

  parish, Nancy Holloway, wants to donate.  
2. Move some of the small evergreen trees (before they get any larger)  

  that are growing too close together in the island in the parking lot.  
3. Remove dead flower plants. “A job even children can help with.”

The first two projects cannot be done without some “muscle power” !! 
Strong young people are needed to help dig holes for the new trees and 
move the existing ones.  Please bring shovels.  Contact Mary Bradshaw 
if you are able to help: mary.bradshaw81@gmail.com or 859-361-4371. 
Our faithful committee (Mary, Ellie, Tanya, Linda) meet at 8:30am to 
begin  the  morning  with  prayer,  but  please  come  and  stay  as  your 
schedule permits.  The final work day for this year will be Nov. 11. 

 Visitor’s Sunday is only 3 weeks away!  October 29

Orthodox Campus Fellowship (OCF)  is in full-swing at UK. Students meet 
each Tuesday at 6:30pm in the St.  Augustine Episcopal Student Center.  The 
group welcomes all local college students for the singing of the Paraklesis, a 
reflection with one of  our local  clergy,  and fellowship time (often coffee or 
desserts) afterwards. 

Church Women United are called “To Agree to Differ, To Resolve to Love, To 
Unite to Serve.”  Their next meeting will be Tuesday morning October 10 at 
Woodland Christian Church in Lexington.   For more information about this 
diverse  group  of  women  and  their  mission,  contact  Dee  Reynolds 
<deereynolds2015@gmail.com.  

Youth Group Church Visit Next Sunday, October 15 
Youth and leaders should plan to meet at 5pm at St. Athanasius. 
Stay tuned for more information via email from Sarah Holiday.
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